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The Huffman O'Malley Community Council board met on 2/8/22 and unanimously passed a
resolution related to Municipal Reapportionment. The HOCC supports reapportioned districts
which keep the lower and upper Hillside together forming a district with boundaries similar to the
Hillside District Plan and with road access to support community functions . The signed resolution
is attached and has sent by email to the municipal assembly email addresses.
Thank you
Gretchen Stoddard
President, Huffman O'Malley Community Council






